
Dewing 21CCLC After School Program 
 
Your child has the opportunity to apply for our 21st Century Community Learning Center after-school 
program. Our hope is that this program, along with your support at home, will help your child make 
significant progress during the school year.  A Q & A session will be offered at the end of our Open 
House on Tuesday evening, September 10th.  Parents are not obligated to attend, but you will have an 
opportunity to speak with us about the program. 
 
Our mission is to provide enrichment, fitness and academic opportunities beyond the school day for the 
students at the Dewing School. Students will be immersed in an environment that celebrates them as 
individuals as they learn to develop the social and emotional skills necessary for health and success in 
school, as well as participate in service learning opportunities that enrich the lives of others.  
 
The program will run from Monday through Thursday, with no after school classes on Friday. We will 
offer this program for three sessions throughout the school year. You will be required to apply/sign your 
child up for each session.  Students who are already enrolled in a session will have first choice to enroll 
in the next session. ​Please note that there is a one-week break between sessions for staff meetings and 
preparation.  
 

Sessions Anticipated Dates 
Session 1 September 23, 2019 - November 26, 2019 

break Week of December 2 - 6 

Session 2 December 9, 2019 - March 12, 2020 

break Week of March 16-19 

Session 3 March 23, 2020 - June 4, 2020 

 
Preschool 2:30 - 4:30 
Kindergarten 3:05 – 5:30 
Grade 1 3:05 – 5:30 
Grade 2 3:05 – 5:30 

 

This program is free to families. 

Students with disabilities who have an IEP or 504 plan, 
students who are English Language Learners, students 
who receive Free or Reduced Lunch have priority 
placement for this program.  

We try to keep class sizes small - 15 or fewer students. 

 
 
 
Students will be dismissed from the regular school day directly to the 21cclc after-school program. The 
program ends at 4:30/5:30. Parents are required to pick up their son/daughter at 5:30. ​THERE IS NO 
BUS TRANSPORTATION AT THIS TIME. 
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